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Security Badge Renewals 
ATL employees can start the Security badge 
renewal process up to 60 days prior to the 
badge’s expiration date.   

ATL badge holders who allow their badge to 
expire are not eligible for renewals; they will be 
treated as new applicants, which may increase 
processing times.  

Please start the badge renewal process as soon 
as you become eligible. 

Remember, Security is Everybody’s Business! 

The Department of Aviation Security division is responsible for managing an effective Airport Security 
Program that ensures a safe and secure environment at the world's busiest airport while exceeding 
customers' expectations and complying with applicable regulations, laws and codes.  

If you have any questions, please contact the Security division via email at SecurityID@atl.com. We thank 
you in advance for your continued support of the Airport Security Program. 
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